
 
 
 

March 26, 2020 
 
Dear JC Jones Clients and Friends, 
 
 
 
We hope that you and your family, friends and employees are staying safe and healthy during these 
unprecedented times. 
 
Our team continues to work remotely on a full-time basis, and we continue to serve our existing 
clients as well as new businesses reaching out to us for assistance. 
 
Working remotely is not as strange a concept for our team as it may be for other industries or 
businesses.  Even before the Covid 19 virus, we regularly worked remotely as we served our clients 
and communicated with each other via email, phone and Skype.  Continuing in this manner for the 
foreseeable future will not obstruct our ability to provide our clients with Clarity, Creativity, and 
Results. 
 
As you may know, the people on our team each have decades of industry experience and we are 
well-versed in working through times of crisis.  Whether those hard-won experiences came from 
guiding a client through a business turnaround, or from one of the many crises that have tried to slow 
our nation down over the past few decades, our team of senior leaders has successfully navigated 
times like this before. 
 
These experiences have taught us that, while it’s important to take care of urgent and critical matters 
that will support your business today, it’s equally important to continue thinking about the future of 
your company and making plans that will increase success in the long-run. 
 
Please stay safe and healthy and we hope that we can all emerge with renewed energy in the near 
future. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The JC Jones Advisory Services Team 


